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The reading gap in the US is alarming and only expanding. The science on what 

works in PK-2 is clear, and yet we aren't funding and implementing it at scale, or 

strategically with our students who are the most in need. Something has to change if 

we are going to work towards eliminating illiteracy in our nation and within our state. 

We must do better. 


